
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 July 2021 
 
Dear Year 7 parents and carers 
 

Year 7 parents, carers and students end of year celebration. 
 
A couple of weeks ago I wrote to you to say we would be holding an end of year celebration via webinar for 
Year 7 to look back over their first year and highlight the many great achievements of so many students.   
 
It is taking place on Thursday 15 July at 6pm.  
 
The link to sign up for the webinar is 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_LS5R80lfTI2DwIUMEHXQZA 
 
 
Please register in advance for this webinar.  After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining the webinar. 
  
The evening will include Form prizes, individual and collective recognition for contribution to school life and 
achievements by our students.  There will be something for everyone in this event. 
 
On a separate matter, please remember to complete the lateral flow tests on Sundays and Wednesdays and 
report the outcome to us. 
 
Thank you for all you are doing to support your child in school in the last few weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_LS5R80lfTI2DwIUMEHXQZA

